Our Historic
Brandon Auditorium

Needs A New Roof

Will You Help ?



Ceiling in the
History Center Closet




The Brandon Auditorium is Under Attack

Our beloved, historic Brandon Auditorium is under attack from
above. After patching the original 89-year-old roof too many
times to count, we are no longer able to keep out the melting
snow and rain water resulting in ever increasing damage to the
interior walls and even the auditorium flooring. It’s time for a
complete replacement of the roof.

A roofing contractor is scheduled to replace the entire roof this
spring at a cost of $70,000. The new roof will have a 30-year
warranty and should help preserve the building for many more
years.

Everyone in the community uses the Historic Brandon
Auditorium at one time or another. The Brandon History Center,
a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization, is helping the City to fund
this project. We all need to pull together and help keep this
building in good repair.

Donations should be designated as “Auditorium Roof Repair” and
are tax deductible. Checks should be made payable to Brandon
History Center and either mailed to the Brandon History Center,
PO Box 514, Brandon, MN 56315 or dropped off at the Brandon
City Office.

Recognition will be given to donors over $100 on a special plaque
which will be prominently displayed in the entry to the
Auditorium. Categories include Platinum ($5,000 and over), Gold
($2,500 to $4,999) and Silver ($1,000 to $2,499) and Bronze ($100
to $999). Donations of any size will be greatly appreciated.

If your business or organization would prefer to hear from one of
the History Center volunteers in person, please contact Mike
Cleary (320-290-4490) or Carol Ramler (507-281-4189).

Thank you for helping us preserve our Brandon City Auditorium
for everyone in the community to enjoy for many more years to
come.



Wallboards Peeling In The
Upstairs History Center
Display Room



Wall Tiles Coming

Loose In An Upstairs
Storage Room




Gym Ceiling Tiles

Puddles On The Gym Floor




Everyone in our community uses the
Historic Brandon Auditorium
at one time or another.
We all need to pull together and
help keep this building in good repair

The Brandon History Center,
a non-profit S01(c)(3) organization

is helping the city to raise funds
to repair the bad roof of the
Brandon City Auditorium.

Checks should be

designated as ""Auditorium Roof Repair"

and are tax deductible. Checks should be

written payable to Brandon History Center
Mailing address:
P.O. Box 514 Brandon MN 56315
or
Donations can also be dropped off at the
Brandon City Office

Donations of any size will be

Greatly Appreciated.



Water On The Floor In The Closet

Thank you for any help that you or
your organization can give towards
the new roof of the
Historic Brandon Auditorium



